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Update Your Voter Record


POLK COUNTY, FL (July 01, 2020) – Polk County voters who have moved or changed their name are encouraged to update their record with the Elections Office before the August 18th Statewide Primary Election.  It’s also important to notify the Elections Office if your signature has changed.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Many changes can be made by calling the Elections Office at (863) 534-5888. Additionally, changes can be made online at PolkElections.com.

“An address change probably means a precinct change,” explained Supervisor of Elections, Lori Edwards.  “If a voter updates their record before the election, we can eliminate inconvenience on Election Day.”

For more information, visit PolkElections.com or call the Elections Office at (863) 534-5888.
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